
Reviewing the Criteria for School 
Capital Planning Priorities 
 

 

working together  
 

Over the past few months the CBE has been 

working with the public as we consider possible 
changes to how we rank requests for new schools, 

modernizations and modular classrooms.  We would 
like to share this information with the public via an 
open house. 

 

Free parking will be available in the parkade 

accessed from 12 Avenue SW, from 4:30 p.m. 

 

More information is also available online at: 

http://www.cbe.ab.ca/New/news2013-14/20140603-
reviewing-the-criteria-for-school-capital-planning-
priorities.asp  

 

 

 

Join us |  

 

Drop-In Open House 

Thursday, September 11, 2014 

5:00 – 7:00 p.m. 

Education Centre 

1221 – 8 Street SW  
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